PEPSU ROAD TRANSPORT CORPORATION PATIALA
NABHA ROAD, PATIALA - 147001

CORRIGENDUM

Reference Tender Notice dated 11.10.2024 inviting E-Tender for supply of
HSD.

As per tender notice published on 12.10.2024, the last date for closing of
e-tender was 13.11.2024 is hercby postponed. Now the last date of

submission of tender documents online is 20,11.2024 upto 5.00 PM.
All other conditions will remain the same.

ol
Managing Director
PRTC, Patiala
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